
Dear Dr. Kenjabaev, 

Thank you very much for informing about the sad news of Prof. Dukhovniy’s passing away. He was a very 
knowledgeable man and we had many discussions on the water sector in Central Asia. He was always an 
interesting intellectual sparring partner. Please convey my sincere condolences to the SIC ICWC team 
and the family, also in the name of my GIZ team and colleagues. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Dr. Caroline Milow 
Progamme Manager 
Green Central Asia - Transboundary dialogue on climate, environment and security in Central Asia and 
Afghanistan 
Deutsche Gesellschaft für internationale Zusammenarbeit (GIZ) GmbH 
Labzak Street 1A, 4th floor, 100128 Tashkent, Uzbekistan 
T   +998 71 241 40 48 
M  +998 93 590 20 04 
E   caroline.milow@giz.de 
I    www.greencentralasia.org 
     www.giz.de 
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